Hello Ellicottville! This past couple of weeks has been very difficult for us
all. As we start this new week, I want you to know what is going on at the
Village Government level. The Town and Village have closed the
Town/Village Hall. This has been a significant step to limit “social
distancing”. The function of the Village Clerk/Treasurer is still being done.
Our telephone (716) 699-4636 is being answered during office hours. The
Clerk’s email is up and functioning at maryklahn699@gmail.com. All
accounting functions are also up and running. Therefore, through the Clerk
you have access to your account information; also you can pay your sewer,
refuse and water bills on line at https://www.ellicottvillegov.com.

We are updating this website as well and will have current news items
posted. In addition, we have a new Facebook page, Village of Ellicottville
@villageofellicottville. Current news will be posted on here also.

Our DPW is working to ensure all essential services are maintained. Any
and all DPW inquiries should go to Niles Pierson at
niles.c.pierson@evlengineering.com. The telephone number at DPW is
(716) 699-9005.

As Mayor, I am in touch with other local municipalities as well as County,
State and Federal officials during this “State of Emergency”. If you feel that
you need to talk to me, I can be reached at (716) 498-0466. Please do
everything you can do to stay safe and well.

Thank you,

John Burrell



